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Emily Lindley, Commissioner

Bobby Janecka, Commissioner

Kelly Keel, Executive Director

TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

January 3 1, 2024

Mr. Abinaya Khatry, via email

Irkasa, Inc.

1414 N. Dove Road

Grapevine, Texas 7605 1-661 7

Re: Drinking Water Survey Report for Grapevine Market 2,
1414 North Dove Road, Grapevine, Tarrant County, Texas

Regulated Entity NO. RN101562569; Customer NO. CN601579733

LPST ID NO. 121317 —

Priority 4.0 — Facility ID NO. 42060; R — 4

Dear Mr. Khatry:

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the Drinking Water

Survey Report, dated January 5, 2024, for the above-referenced site. Based on the information

provided, there does not appear tO be any private drinking water supply wells or public water

supply wells within 0.2 S-mile Of the site. Therefore, nO notifications tO water well owners

pursuant tO Texas Water COde (TWC) 26.408(b) or TWC 5.236 are required.

Please reference the LPST and Facility ID numbers on future correspondence regarding this site.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 239-2205 or

rOdney.bryant@tceq.texas.gov. Please reference the LPST ID number when making inquiries.
Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Rodney Bryant, Project Manager

PST/DCRP Section

Remediation Division
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cc: Mr. Hassan Chamseddin, PE, HKC & Associates, Inc., via email
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January 31, 2024 

Mr. Abinaya Khatry, via email 
Irkasa, Inc. 
1414 N. Dove Road 
Grapevine, Texas 76051-6617 
 
Re: Drinking Water Survey Report for Grapevine Market 2,  
 1414 North Dove Road, Grapevine, Tarrant County, Texas 
 Regulated Entity No. RN101562569; Customer No. CN601579733 
 LPST ID No. 121317 - Priority 4.0 – Facility ID No. 42060; R – 4 
 
Dear Mr. Khatry: 
 
The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) has reviewed the Drinking Water 
Survey Report, dated January 5, 2024, for the above-referenced site. Based on the information 
provided, there does not appear to be any private drinking water supply wells or public water 
supply wells within 0.25-mile of the site. Therefore, no notifications to water well owners 
pursuant to Texas Water Code (TWC) 26.408(b) or TWC 5.236 are required. 

Please reference the LPST and Facility ID numbers on future correspondence regarding this site. 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 239-2205 or 
rodney.bryant@tceq.texas.gov. Please reference the LPST ID number when making inquiries. 
Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rodney Bryant, Project Manager 
PST/DCRP Section 
Remediation Division 
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cc: Mr. Hassan Chamseddin, PE, HKC & Associates, Inc., via email 


